| oppose SB 619 because the State of Oregon should not be in the business of reparations for any group of individuals. It is a waste
of taxpayer dollars and where would it stop. Many groups can claim some sort of discrimination, hardships or persecution, do we

want to pay them as well?
Please vote this bill down!



